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Good Day all BBRGC members.

A Quick update to complete 2021!!!!  Welcome to 2022!!!

Happy New Year to all, hopefully 2022 is far better than our Covid restrictive past two years.

HUNTING The deer hunting on base so far has continued to be good for providing many memories and making of new acquaintances. We are hoping to get the Wild Turkey hunting back this spring based on COVID and base training area availability. So far this year there have been 21 deer harvested during the fall hunt on base. This breaks down as: 8 deer harvested with archery (6 bucks and 2 doe), then 10 deer harvested in the November shotgun hunt (9 bucks and 1 doe) and 3 doe harvested during the Dec shotgun hunt.
We would like to take this opportunity to give a final reminder to all hunters to submit your mandatory reports required by the MNR.  Do this by visiting www.huntandfishontario.com  or calling 1 -800-288-1155. Also all bow hunters MUST ensure that your tree stand/ground blinds are removed from the training area NLT January 31 2022. Noting that when this is done you need to inform the front desk of range control that you have removed your tree stand/ground blinds (705-424-1200 ext 2164).
We would also like to remind all of those wishing to be eligible to have your names inscribed on the “Big Bucks Club” Award, you must submit the club scoresheet or ask for assistance in measuring your bucks rack, all submissions must be received NLT 15 Jan 2022. For submissions or assistance contact the assistant hunting director: jason.killion@forces.gc.ca
We have made a rough plan and continue the preparations for a hunter’s forum this spring. Hopefully as many club members as possible will attend.

Finally, we would like to wish you all the best for the holiday season along with a great New Year in your future.

Thanks again to all, Take Care and Stay Safe.
Yours in Conservation

Your Hunting Directors
